AzPAC MEETING MINUTES

University of Phoenix Board Room

April 1, 2008

· The board agreed to push Jane Jarrow’s workshop to spring 2009, rather than fall 2008. Wink will look into the availability of Jane Jarrow for next spring. Will look at the availability of a local speaker for the October 24, 2008 date. In addition to the workshops already being planned, the board will explore other possible topics for upcoming and future workshops. 
· Cindy will contact OCR and check availability for possible speakers for possible workshops.

· Steve will look into whether or not we will need any type of event insurance. 

· Discussed possibility of including a “News and Notes” feature on the AzPAC home page. This feature will include quick access to information regarding upcoming events and workshops. Will discuss possibility with Cindy and see if this can be done. Possible things to add to the website are – workshops, chat feature, high school transition information, and other resources available state-wide for secondary and post-secondary students, parents and disability professionals.  
· The current primary focus is on money and membership. Efforts are being made to expand membership to AzPAC, including the generation of a general list of professionals throughout the state who might be interested in joining AzPAC. 

· The board agreed that AzPAC should have a state-wide presence. Will explore ways of effectively getting information out regarding the benefits of AzPAC, and increasing membership. 
· The board is in the process of determining a replacement for Cynthia Bryant. The board strongly feels that a representative from the Arizona Department of Education should be on the AzPAC board.  Jane will contact Cynthia and ask for recommendations on who might replace her on the board.  
· A motion was made and unanimously passed to purchase a table at the AzTAP conference. The cost of table is $200.00. A sign-up sheet for volunteers to man the table will be mad available soon. 

· Steve reported that we are 100% up-to-date with the AZ Corporation Commission, with the next report coming in the fall. 

Miscellaneous topics to consider and discuss at future AzPAC meeting.

· Electronic payment system for membership dues, fees, etc.

· Type of database we should be using

· Possibility of hiring/finding volunteer grant writer

NEXT MEETING: Scheduled for May 6, 2008 @ The University of Phoenix / Executive Board Room

